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Devon Felt
Okanagan College, Bach. Business

I am 21 years old student from Kelowna, BC, and am entering my fourth and final year of the business 
administration degree at Okanagan College. When I am not at school I will be continuing to work at a local 
restaurant and keep active playing sports as that is a big passion of mine. After this year and graduation, I will 
be eagerly looking for a job related to business and sports to be able to combine my education and passions.

Avery Talbot
University of Guelph, Bach. ‘Gender Politics’

I will be entering my third year at the university of Guelph in Sexuality, gender and social change, with a minor 
in Philosophy.  With this degree I plan to complete my master’s and then work as a women's advocate. Outside 
of school I continue to work and partake in my county's 4H program with beef cattle. I am excited to have been 
awarded this scholarship which will allow me to further my education.

Dylan Fletcher
Carleton University, Bach. Electrical Engineering

Dylan will be entering his second year of Electrical Engineering at Carleton University in the fall. In his spare 
time, Dylan enjoys playing music and hiking. This past summer as a member of the Burlington Teen Tour Band 
he represented the youth of Canada at the 80th anniversary of D-Day on Juno Beach.
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The Board of Directors of the Canadian Parking Association and the Canadian Parking Foundation are pleased to announce this 

year’s recipients for the CPA Scholarship program. To date, this program has provided over $292,000 in awards to deserving students. 
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